
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Wednesday, December 01, 2010 11:29 AM 
'Bob Asher' 
Jerry Fanning 
RE: Ohkay BHH State #1 

Bob, 

Based on the analytical data submitted, this incident will be approved for closure. Reconstruction of the battery may 
commence. 

MIKli ItllATCIIEU 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
mikc.bratchertt4statc.rim.us 

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 11:03 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Ohkay BHH State #1 

Per our telephone conversation, Yates Petroleum Corporation is requesting permission to begin re-lining/re-building the 
battery at the following location. 

Ohkay BHH State #1 
30-015-344551 
Section 6, T25S-R30E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Mike, 

Office: (575) 748-4217 

Cell: (575) 365-4021 

Fax: (575) 748-4662 

l 


